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OVERVIEW AND HISTORY: 

groSolar is a leading North American distributor and integrator of solar energy 
systems for commercial and residential applications. Founded in 1998, groSolar is a 
mission driven company dedicated to providing high value products, systems and 
services that deliver peace of mind through solar energy systems and whole energy 
appreciation. 

Jeff Wolfe, groSolar’s founder, knew early on what he was destined to do. In high 
school, Jeff experienced the Energy Crisis of 1973 first hand. He decided at that 
point to dedicate his life’s work to renewable energy production and energy 
efficiency, advocacy and development. Jeff and his wife, Dori, both engineering 
graduates from Cornell, developed groSolar to lead the solar industry in innovation 
and sound business practice.  

Today, with warehouses on both coasts of the United States, groSolar has the 
broadest solar distribution network in North America. groSolar also serves all 
major United States solar markets with a dealer installation office.  

About groSolar 

groSolar is North America’s premier provider of solar energy solutions for 
commercial and residential applications. groSolar serves the 1-30 MW commercial 
markets with complete EPC, financing and development options, while serving the 
residential markets exclusively through our nationwide dealer network value added 
distribution services. Founded in 1998, groSolar brings leading knowledge to the 
industry and integrates components from leading solar manufacturers into simple 
solar energy solutions, which generate clean, reliable energy for decades. groSolar is 
a mission-driven company dedicated to providing high quality solar energy systems 
and financial solutions. groSolar’s investors include NGP Energy Technology 
Partners, SJF Ventures, and Calvert Social Investment Fund. Learn more at 
www.groSolar.com or call 800.374.4494. 
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LOCATIONS: 

White River Junction, VT (Corporate Headquarters) 
Grass Valley, CA 
Little Egg Harbor, NJ 


